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Dear parents/carers,  
 
RE: Madrasah Closure and Online lessons during last 10 days of Ramadan and Eid Holiday. 
 
Assalamu alaikum. 
 
I hope that you and all your family members are well by the mercy of Allah. 
 
Qurtubah Institute will be closing onsite teaching from 3rd of May 2021 for the last 10 days 
of Ramadan and Eid.  
 
However, unlike other years, this year, we will be teaching for a few days during the last 10 
days of Ramadan, but it will be online. Please take note of the important dates below: 

  
Last day of onsite teaching:  Evening classes: 29th April 2021 
         Weekend classes: 2nd May 2021 
  
Online teaching will be from on: 
Evening classes: 4th May – 6th May 2021 (Monday is Bank Holiday and there is no class). 
Weekend classes: 8-9th May 2021 
 
All children have been allocated to their online classes via whatsapp groups. The reminders 
for online classes and login details will be communicated via these groups. 
 
Eid Closure: 10th– 16th May 2021 
  
The institute reopens on:  
Evening classes: 17th May 2021 
Weekend classes: 22nd May 2021 (we will be back to usual timings) 
  

 
We would like to thank you all for supporting us and wish you all ‘Eid Mubarak’! 
 
Maassalam. 
Delwar Hussain 
Qurtubah Institute.  


